
 

US Hwy 169 Corridor Coalition 
Working together to enhance safety, reduce congestion and maximize economic 
development along the US Highway169 inter-regional corridor. 

 
 
 

Annual Fall Meeting 
Tuesday, November 14th, 

5:30 – 7:30 P.M. 
Intereum Inc 
9800 8th Ave N 

Plymouth, MN 55441 
 

1. Welcome – Terry Morrow, Coalition Chair, Nicollet County Commissioner  

2. Adoption of Agenda 
3. Election of Coalition Officers 
4. Catalyst of the Corridor Award Presentation 

7. MnDOT West Area Update to Coalition Membership 
a. Presentation from Ryan Wilson, MnDOT 

8. Highway 169 Coalition Project Prioritization Overview 
a. Presentation from Paul Morris, SRF 

9. Adoption of Financial Reports and Approval of 2024 Budget 
10.  Coalition Membership Updates 

11.  Upcoming Coalition Events 
12. Adjournment 
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